
Alley and street repairs get
underway
Alley reconstruction, street rehabilitation and slurry seal
projects  awarded  by  the  City  Council  are  currently  under
construction. Work has begun and this month is going to be a
busy one for Public Services staff.

These projects will construct 800 cubic yards of concrete
alleyway,  repair  573,700  square  feet  of  roadway  utilizing
17,500 tons of new asphalt concrete and apply 1,200 extra-long
tons of slurry seal. Work also involves adjustment of utility
manholes  and  valves  to  new  grade,  replacement  of  traffic
signal  loop  detectors,  lane  markings,  striping  and  new
pavement legends.

The following areas are scheduled for improvements:

Flower  Street  Alley  (Alley  No.  81)  located  between
Flower Street and Broadway, from Tustin Avenue to Irvine
Avenue and 18th Street Alley (Alley No. 96) located
between 18th Street and Abbie Way, from 18th Street to
Irvine Avenue will be reconstructed.

In  addition,  36  streets  located  within  the  following
neighborhoods  will  be  rehabilitated:

Freedom Homes Neighborhood bounded by Victoria Street to
the North, 19th Street to the South, Aviemore Terrace to
the West, and Placentia Avenue to the East.
Eastside Neighborhood bounded by Santa Isabel Avenue to
the North, 21st Street to the South, Newport Boulevard
to the West, and Tustin Avenue to the East.
Bristol East Neighborhood bounded by I-405 Freeway to
the North, Baker Street to the South, Bristol Street to
the West, and SR-55 Freeway to the East.
Halecrest Neighborhood bounded by I-405 Freeway to the
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North, Adams Avenue to the South, Harbor Boulevard to
the West, and Fairview Road to the East.

Work on these projects is expected to be completed over the
next four to six weeks.


